NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Commissioners’ Court of Lamar County will hold a public hearing for the purpose of adopting the 2020-2021 budget for Lamar County.  The hearing will be held at the Lamar County Courthouse, County Courtroom, on Monday, August 31, 2020, at 5:30 p.m., 119 N. Main St., Paris, Texas.  This budget will raise less total property taxes than last year’s budget by $189,490 which is a 1.3% decrease from last year’s budget. The property tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax roll this year is $123,983.  The proposed budget may be examined in the County Clerk’s office.  Anyone interested is encouraged to attend.
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